
17th April 2024  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am excited to share some fantastic news with you about Bramford! Thanks to 
the hard work of our school Enterprise Club, we are opening a tuck shop on the 
premises! 

Initially, the tuck shop will be available to children in Years 3 to 6. Our young 
entrepreneurs will be running the shop during morning break times, giving them 
valuable experience in managing a business and handling money responsibly. 

I am pleased to inform you that we have been able to start up this initiative 
thanks to a parent applying for a grant on our behalf. This just goes to show what 
great things can be achieved when we all work together for the benefit of our 
children. 

The tuck shop will offer a variety of items with prices ranging from 30p up to £1. 
This will provide the children with healthy snack options while also teaching 
them important skills such as budgeting and making choices. 

I encourage you to support this venture by allowing your child to participate in 
the tuck shop experience. It is a fantastic opportunity for them to learn and grow 
in a practical, hands-on way. 

We aim to open the doors to our ‘shop’ on Monday 22nd April – tell your children 
to look out for posters with more information! 

Thank you for your continued support in making our school a vibrant and 
enriching environment for our students. If you have any questions or would like 
more information, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss R Badlan 

Wide Horizons Lead 

 

 


